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Upcoming Dates:  

¶ 11/11 ~ Veterans Day 

¶ 11/19 ~ PTA Meeting   

¶ 11/23-12/1 ~   

Thanksgiving break 
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Wooden Spoon Cookie  

Dough Fundraiser  

Sale ends 11/15/19 with delivery 

on 11/21/19.  Proceeds go to the 

new playground equipment.  

New this year:  On-line        

ordering and the ability to pay 

on-line with a credit card.   

Questions?  Call Catherine in the 

office at 630-682-2055. Click on 

the link below to order.  

Why wouldnõt the shrimp 

share its treasures? 

 

Because it was shellfish.   

https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/b855350c-d982-4559-a63d-ecdf07a0f38d  

Get your spirit wear just in time for Christmas!  Our online spirit wear store is 

reopening and will be open until 11/24.  All orders will be delivered to the school 

by 12/18.  There will be an option to mark ògiftó on the order form, so the items 

will not be sent home via the student.  The link to the store is: 

Any questions, contact Megan Brash, mkreilly79@yahoo.com 

Cooks Night Out  

Where:  Capri Pizza  

When:  Thursday, November 14th  

              11:00 am to 10:00 pm  

Order carryout or delivery and the  

Emerson PTA will receive 20% of all 

pizza sales and 10% of other sales. 

Call 630-510-9070.  The menu can be 

viewed at capripizzapasta.com. 

You can either bring in the flyer that 

came home on Friday or just mention  

òEmersonó when you order.  Thank you 

for your support! 

Extra shoes for P.E.  
Parents, please make sure that 

your students have an extra set 

of shoes at school to change into 

for P.E.  We are noticing that a 

lot of dirt is being brought into 

the gym from shoes that are 

worn outside. This makes the 

floor EXTREMELY slippery, 

which is unsafe.  Having an extra 

pair of shoes will help with this 

situation.  Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

https://emerson19.itemorder.com/  

https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/b855350c-d982-4559-a63d-ecdf07a0f38d
https://emerson19.itemorder.com/


 

 

'ÕÁÒÁÎÔÅÅ 9ÏÕÒ 3ÈÉÒÔ ÁÎÄ 3ÉÚÅ ͯ 2ÅÇÉÓÔÅÒ ÂÙ -ÉÄÎÉÇÈÔȟ 3ÕÎȢ .ÏÖȢ ρπÔÈ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 
φÔÈ !ÎÎÕÁÌ 7ÈÅÁÔÏÎ )Ì 4ÕÒËÅÙ 4ÒÏÔ υË 2ÕÎȾ7ÁÌË  4ÈÁÎËÓÇÉÖÉÎÇ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇȟ 
4ÈÕÒȢ .ÏÖȢ ςψÔÈ ͽ ψÁÍȦ !ÌÌ ÁÇÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÌÅÖÅÌÓ ÏÆ ÒÕÎÎÅÒÓȾ×ÁÌËÅÒÓ ÁÒÅ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅȟ ÁÎÄ 
ÓÔÒÏÌÌÅÒÓ ÁÒÅ ÁÌÌÏ×ÅÄȟ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÆÕÎ ÃÏÕÒÓÅ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ ÔÈÅ %ÍÅÒÓÏÎ ÎÅÉÇÈÂÏÒÈÏÏÄȟ      
ÉÎÃÌÕÄÉÎÇ 'ÒÁÆ 0ÁÒË ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ $Õ0ÁÇÅ #ÏÕÎÔÙ &ÁÉÒÇÒÏÕÎÄÓȢ #ÏÍÅ ×ÁÒÍ-ÕÐ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ 
4ÈÁÎËÓÇÉÖÉÎÇ ÆÅÁÓÔ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ %ÍÅÒÓÏÎ ÃÏÍÍÕÎÉÔÙ ÁÎÄ ÅÁÒÎ ÔÈÁÔ ÅØÔÒÁ 
ÇÒÁÖÙȦ 2ÅÇÉÓÔÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÓ ÎÏ× ÏÐÅÎ 
ƘǧǇǎΥκκǊŀŎŜǊƻǎǘŜǊΦŎƻƳκŜǾŜƴǘǎκнлмфκнсффоκǿƘŜŀǘƻƴ-ǘǳǊƪŜȅ-ǘǊƻǘ-рƪ-ǊǳƴǿŀƭƪȢ          
.ÅÔ ÐÒÏÃÅÅÄÓ ÇÏÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ %ÍÅÒÓÏÎ 04! ÁÎÄ "ÅÁÒ .ÅÃÅÓÓÉÔÉÅÓ 0ÅÄÉÁÔÒÉÃ #ÁÎÃÅÒ      
&ÏÕÎÄÁÔÉÏÎ ÈÔÔÐÓȡȾȾ×××ȢÂÅÁÒÎÅÃÅÓÓÉÔÉÅÓȢÏÒÇȾȢ  !ÎÙ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓȟ ÏÒ ÉÆ ÙÏÕȭÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ 
ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ *ÅÎ -ÏÒÅÎÏ ÁÎÄ "ÒÁÎÄÏÎ ,ÁÎÅ ÁÔ                           
×ÈÅÁÔÏÎÉÌÔÕÒËÅÙÔÒÏÔͽÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍȢ &ÏÒ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÌÁÔÅÓÔ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎȟ Ȱ,ÉËÅȱ ÕÓ ÏÎ         
ÆÁÃÅÂÏÏËȟ 7ÈÅÁÔÏÎ ), 4ÕÒËÅÙ 4ÒÏÔ υË 2ÕÎȾ7ÁÌËȢ 

 
Remaining Battle of the Books 

meetings:  

11/20, 12/4 & 12/18 

Meetings are held in the Emerson 

LLC from 3:30-4:30.   
 

Change for Change  
Emerson School will be hosting a Change for Change event, sponsored by the Wheaton North Red Cross Club.  This is a 

fundraising competition in which all proceeds will go to the American Red Cross.  The Red Cross prevents and alleviates 

human suffering in the face of emergencies.  This fundraising event would introduce the Red Cross to elementary       

students and the importance of volunteer work, donations, and disaster preparedness.  Additionally, this would allow 

students, especially older students, to know that the Red Cross Club exists at their high school and they will be able to 

join and make a difference in the future if they so choose. Look for more information to come home soon. 

Cold Weather Reminder  

Per our handbook:  Even during cold 

weather, every effort is made to have 

students spend some recess time    

outside.  It is important that your child 

is properly dressed in a warm coat, hat, 

gloves or mittens, and outdoor shoes 

or boots.  Snow pants and boots are 

necessary for children who want to 

play in the snow.  Please clearly label 

each of your childõs belongings with his 

or her name.  As a general rule,       

children will not be outdoors when the 

wind chill factor is zero degrees or   

below. 

Emerson Families:  Just a (great) idea weõd like 

to pass along.  The office has a permanent silver 

sharpie marker, perfect for marking black/dark 

coats, snow pants or boots with studentõs names.  

Parents are more than welcome to stop in the 

office before or after school to mark their items.  

A lot of students items look the same, so this 

would be a great way to identify them when they 

get left behind.   

https://raceroster.com/events/2019/26993/wheaton-turkey-trot-5k-runwalk
https://www.bearnecessities.org/
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